
October 17th 2022

Shire of Coill Mhor Council Meeting

Start: 6.41pm

Officer Reports

Seneschal

All our events are completed for this year. Looking forward to starting new projects.

Will be looking at award recommendations.

Zaz has accepted the Master of Stables Office

Exchequer

Bank balance as of September 30th is $4,314.22

Chatelaine

NTR

Gold Key

NTR

Arts and Sciences

NTR

Master of Stables

Only one other fighter has been attending

Archery

Athelina could not attend event due to illness. Archery was overseen by Irwyn and Jaqueline

from Lions Gate.  They had 9 competitors and lots of scenarios.

Old Business

Regalia still needs to be finished.

Feast for Winters End. Hall is booked

Theme is definitely Norse….Get yer Viking on



Hall Rental. We managed to secure the hall for the upcoming year for $900.00. 

New Business

1. Weekly hall night will be changed to Tuesday night, to accommodate the fighters,

starting in November.

2. Sam asked a question regarding awards and officer positions.

3. Kaitlyn asked a question regarding Rapier. We are hoping that Draven and Savia would

come and teach rapier.

4. Looking into upcoming events in and around 100 Mile

5. Superpractice coming up in Quesnel with Cold Keep

6. Halloween will be at Sues place instead of meeting at the hall.

7. Looking into purchasing and putting a Thrown weapons kit for the Shire

Meeting ended at 8.12pm


